
 

Crime Informational – Larceny 
    On October 22, 2022, at approximately 1:00 PM the unknown individual in the photo below approached a student on 

College Walk and asked her to help him cash a check. The student deposited a check given to her, at a nearby Chase 

Bank before giving the individual the cash. The student was notified by her bank that the check was fake. This is the third 

reported incident involving the unknown individual. If the identity of the individual is known or if seen, please call 911 

and Public Safety at 212 854-5555. There is a report of file with the NYPD. 
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Remember to keep your belongings with you and do not leave them unattended. 
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